
 

 

Product EOL Notification 
 

Issue Date: November 16, 2015 

Product Name: VGA-LVDS-R10 

This notice is to inform you that IEI is initiating an end-of-life (EOL) process for the products on 

the list below. Should you wish to make a last time purchase, please place the order before the 

last time buy date listed below: 

 

 Last Time Buy Date: May 16, 2015 

 Last Time Ship Date: August 16, 2016 

PS: The quantity is limited, sold till supplies last 

 

Reason for EOL 

Due to Controller IC NT68667UFG from Novatek has been EOL and IEI has run out of the 

stocks of NT68667UFG. 

 

Replacement Product 

Phase-out Model Replacement Model 

VGA-LVDS-R10 N/A 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Yiyu Huang 

Project Manager  

IEI Integration Corp. 

 

 


